
 

CORRECTION:  
 
Please note that in the Informational section of the Maryland Stadium Authority’s 
January 3, 2023 Board of Directors meeting there was an error in the Capital 
Projects Development Group Update verbal report.  
 
It is the Right to Dream Proposed Multi-Use Soccer Stadium request that is not 
proceeding.  
 
The MLS NEXT Pro Proposed New Multi-Use Soccer Stadium Business 
Advisory Services effort is moving forward. 


